
 

May 15, 2018  

 

 
 

Dave Somers 

County Executive, Snohomish County 

3000 Rockefeller Ave. M/S 407 

Everett, WA 98201 

 

RE: Rabanco Ltd. / Lynnwood Disposal Tariff filing 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Somers, 

 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of the transmittal letter notifying the Washington Utilities & 

Transportation Commission (WUTC) of a proposed recycling processing rate surcharge to 

WUTC Tariff No. 4 for Rabanco Ltd, Certificate G-12, (dba Lynnwood Disposal). 

This surcharge will be in effect for 180 days. And, depending on the changes in the volatile   

recycling market, could be renewed either higher or lower than the initial increase. The service 

area of this company covers Snohomish County. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Rick Waldren 

Business Unit Controller 

Republic Services 

rwaldren@republicservices.com 

p. (425) 646-2423 

  

 

1600 127
th

 Avenue, Bellevue, WA 98005  


